
Moanataiari
School

101 Kuranui Street

07 868 6504

office@moana.school.nz

MOANATAIARI SCHOOL 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES UPDATE

November 2024

The board would like to take the
opportunity to thank those of you
who have nominated
yourselves/others for the
upcoming bi-election. Being a part
of our Moanataiari whānau it is
your right to vote for who you
think is best suited to join our
board. Please take the time to do
so! 

Kia ora Moanataiari Whānau

Image:
https://www.schoolboardelections.org.nz/beco

ming-a-board-member/

Our junior toilet renovations are
well underway and we expect to
have the toilets up and running
again by the end of next week. We
thank the children for their
patience in this. 
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As the year is coming to an end, we
are catching up with whānau who
might have outstanding invoices. If
you have any outstanding
payments, please contact the
school office to make
arrangements for them to be paid.
Invoices will be sent out shortly. 

We are considering hiring out the
pool again this year over the
warmer weeks to help raise funds
for a fresh coat of paint. There
would need to be a minimum
number of families interested
before we go ahead. So please
express your interest if you are
keen on this. 

Mā te wā


